
Youth and Family   
Center  

 
Center Hours 

12:00pm-4:00pm 
Monday-Friday 

 

Free Lunch 
18 year old and under 

12:00pm-12:30  
weekdays 

 

Important Dates 
 

Kayaking Days 
July 25th 

August 1st 

August 15th 
August 22nd 

 
Closed Days 

4th of July 

 
For more YMCA  

happenings, please check 
out our website!  

www.ymcamqt.org 

LSV YFC Mission: 

To provide a safe, healthy and supportive environment for youth and families  

to gain positive skills to be successful and contributing citizens.  

Youth and Family Center @ Lake Superior Village  

July Newsletter 
Physical: 1901 Longyear Ave.  

Mailing:  1420 Pine Street  

Marquette, MI. 49855 

E: bplatt@ymcamqt.org 

P: 906.228.3771 

F: 906.227.9248 

 

YFC Happenings 
We are growing at the Youth and Family Center 

The garden is in and growing strong! This year kids helped plant toma-

toes, peppers, cabbage, cauliflower, beans, peas, sunflowers, squash, 

pumpkins, lettuce, carrots, various herbs, and flowers. If you would 

like to help out by weeding, please feel free. You can also help by 

keeping an eye out to make sure the garden is not used as a play area. 

Thanks! 

Please remember: As per our 

policy, if you have vomiting or 
diarrhea in the past 24 hours, 

you are too sick to come to the 
Youth and Family Center. Thank 
you for helping others stay 

healthy. 

Representing MQT in Denver 

A huge thanks to Trevor Buchanan for amazing help in repre-

senting the City of Marquette at the National Civic League’s 

2014 All American City Awards Conference! Ask Trevor about  

being interviewed by a panel of three judges (Trevor was awe-

some.), Vietnamese food, how Marquette helped win the Civil 

War, hiking and mountain top photo shoots, and how many 

times you see Batman in one day. 

Thank you, Trevor! 

Kayaking! 

Our first day of kayaking was June 20th. Although we had some rain, 

we all had a great time. Here are a few reminders:  

Weather conditions that prevent us from kayaking are lightning, thun-

der, or high winds. We will paddle in the rain. Please come prepared. 

Things to bring: shoes or sport sandals (firmly attach to foot) that can 

get wet, non-cotton shirt and shorts, water bottle, dry clothes, towel, 

a bag to store your gear, and a positive attitude. 

Our final trips will be by invitation only. Those who demonstrate a 

positive attitude, willingness to participate and help, and an ability to 

paddle distances will be invited to come along. 

The facility will be closed when we are on fieldtrips.  


